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URGENT - DISTRIBUTE IMMEDIATELY 

 
 
  
Date: June 15, 2010 
    
Subject: 10088A – Safety Recall 
  Hood Louver Separation 
  Revised Part Information Section 
    
Models: 2006-10 HUMMER H3; 2009-10 HUMMER H3T 
    
To: All HUMMER Dealers 
    
Attention: General Manager, Service Manager, Parts Manager, 
  New Car Vehicle Manager, Used Car Vehicle Manager, 

and 
  Warranty Administrator 
 
 
  
 
The Parts Information section in bulletin 10088A has been revised to provide information on 
obtaining the primer and adhesive needed to complete this recall.  Please discard all copies of 
bulletin 10088, issued April 2010. 
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